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Dear Christ the King Catholic School Parents,

Our mission calls us to educate the hearts, minds, and spirits of future servant leaders. Through the
Annual Fund we are able to provide improvements needed for academic excellence and spiritual
growth in a safe environment so that all students may have the skills necessary to follow their
dreams.

The Annual Fund helps to bridge “the Gap” between this year's tuition and the true cost to educate
our students. Your gift to the Annual Fund is an investment in our students, faculty, and staff, which
helps to cover the current year’s costs of providing an excellent Catholic education - educational
resources, emplovee health insurance, maintenance, utilities, and other costs. With the COVID -19
pandemic, this year started like no other. With your generous support from last year we were able
to make all of the necessary improvements to make recpening possible, both in person and
virtually for families to choose what is best for their situation. We thank you for your grace,
patience, and prayers as we journey ahead as one family.

Qur church decuments remind us that true education is a combination of knowledge and
experience providing rigorous, relevant, research-based opportunities infused by our Catholic faith
and traditions, Our students are connected with history by their present reality, as they combine
their learning with innovative and creative engagements to connect with the world. We are proud
that our Crusaders are choosing to develop resiliency and resourcefulness in the face of adversity.
We hawve a shared responsibility to do our best to provide for their spiritual, academic, physical, and
emational growth. The Annuwal Fund is an invitation for you to be a part of our mission so that
together we continue to experience hope and joy in the smiling eyes of our students and faculty
each day.

We greatly appreciate our Annual Fund Chairs, John and Nancy Dunn, and our grade level captains
for serving CKS to help provide the best for our students.

“We strongly believe that the years ocur boys hove spent at CKS have enriched our
s0ns in waps we as parents will see come into focus as they develop into fine young
men. A Catholic education has offorded them a solid foundation with a strong

focus on service, respect, and responsibility. When we reflect on the how they are
recefving the sacraments with their clossmates, we believe those spiritual

milestones will leave o lasting impression. Its our job to raise good solid citizens,
and we know for a fact that Christ the Xing Catholic community is supporting that
endedvar.” - John and Nancy Dunn

With your suppart, we will continue to provide guality instrectional resources, technalagy
resaurces, student services, facility improvements, maintenance, and competitive teacher
compensation for answering their call to serve,

Thank you for making Christ the King Catholic School a nationally recognized school of excellence, as
together we continue to build on the strong tradition of Cathelic identity and academic excellence
that brings the mission of Christ the King Catholic School to life.

Thank you for considering a gift benefiting our Crusaders.
Dr. Patvick @' Sullivan

D, Patrick O"Sullivan
President

Dr. Lisa Boscor

Dv. Lisa Basco
Principal
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CKS COVID-
19

Response
Updates

Please review the calendar below
for specifics on our reopening
dates:

Early Dismissal carpool begins at 11:45am for all student
Full-Day Dismissal carpos lbg tBlSpmf all tud t
Monday Tuesday Thursday Friday

ber 7 | September 8% | September 9 ptember 10 ptember 11%

Labor Day All Students.

—

Closed Half-Day Half-Day Full-Day Closed

ber 147 | September 15% | September 16" | September 17 | September 18"

CKS Spiritual
Resources -

Click Here

Click here for Updates:
Texas Department of
Health and Human
Services

Half-Day Half-Day Full-Day Full-Day Closed

2020-2021
Tentative Calendar

CKS E-Learnin
Guidelines

Updated
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Hello Crusader Families,

The CKS Passive Fundraising commiltee has a few important updates for you.
. The Tom Thumb card Good Neighbor Program remains the same. Please print and
complete the linked form for yourself and your loved ones to utilize.
. Amazon now allows you to “turn ON” Amazon Smile on your existing app!
i. Main Menu > Settings > Amazon Smile > Turn ON.
ii. CKS has received $2,950.48 as of May 2020. We are confident this amount can
skyrocket with full participation from our CKS community.
. We are no longer collecting Boxtops for Education. The program has become quite
cumbersome for nominal returns. If you disagree and would like to volunteer to champion
Boxtaps please contact us.
Thank you for taking the time to enroll in each of these programs and support Christ the King
Cathalic School through partnership with these supportive businesses.

In savings, Catherine Nettune & Rachal Nettune

Tom Thumb “Good Neighbor Program”

By joining this program, you will be earning cash

far CKS every time you shop at Tom Thumb.

Link your Reward Card to benefit CKS and we

automatically earn 1% on qualifying purchases.

CKS’s Charity # is 684.

Please print the linked form below and provide it

to your lacal Tom Thumb to begin helping!
tomthumb.

neighber/GOOD_NEIGHBOR_CHARITY TT.pdf

. Do you shop on Amazon? Did you know that when you make
amazonsi le qualifying purchases, Amazon will donate 0.5% directly to CKS? It's
S~ 50 easy! We encourage you and all family members to go to
www.smile.amazon.com.
Type in “Christ the King Catholic School Dallas” in the search box. Click
an it to save this as your charitable organization of choice. You can
= then update your Amazon Shapping app by gaing to Main Menu >
| Youshop. Amazon gives. | gettings > Amazon Smile > Turn ONI

Please contact Catherine Nettune (catherine@nettune.org) or Rachal Nettune (rachal.nettune@gmail.com)
with questions or to suggest additional passive fundraising opportunities for the campus community.

CKS Admin. Weekly Newsletter Submissions

The CKS Admin. News is sent to CKS families from Dr. Bosco and Dr. O'Sullivan. Please
submit information that you would like included in the next newsletter via email to
cksnews@cks.org by Thursday, September 17th, at 12noon for the September 21st
publication.
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